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September 12, 2014 – For Immediate Release 
 

Zumbro Valley Mental Health Center Adds New Medical Director 
 

Rochester, Minn. – Leo Passov, MD, recently joined the staff of Zumbro Valley Mental Health 
Center. As medical director, Dr. Passov is responsible for the development, implementation and 
coordination of psychiatric and medical practices and policies in the organization. He also will 
provide psychiatric services for adults along with prescribing and monitoring medications for 
new and existing cilents. Dr. Passov is currently taking appointments for psychiatric services. 
 

Dr. Leo Passov is a board-certified adult psychiatrist and diplomat of the American Board of 
Psychiatry and Neurology. 
 

“Dr. Passov joining our staff is a significant addition to both our organization and the 
community as a whole,” said Dave Cook, chief executive officer. “He brings a diverse 
background to the position and his knowledge of psychiatric disorders will greatly benefit the 
thousands of people who utilize Zumbro Valle Mental Health Center for their care." 
 

Prior to joining the organization, Dr. Passov served as a psychiatrist at the Rochester 
Community Behavioral Health Hospital and Aurora Hospital and Clinics. Dr. Passov received 
his medical degree from the UW-Madison School of Medicine and completed his residency at 
Mayo Clinic Rochester. 
 

About Zumbro Valley Mental Health Center 
Zumbro Valley Mental Health Center enhances the quality of life for residents in southeastern 
Minnesota by serving as a community resource for the understanding and treatment of 
behavioral health and addiction disorders. The organization collaborates with government 
agencies, schools, non-profit groups and others to provide programs dedicated to improving 
the mental health of adults, adolescents and children. Zumbro Valley Mental Health Center is a 
private, non-profit organization serving Olmsted and Fillmore counties.  For more information, 
visit our Web site at www.zumbromhc.org or call 507-289-2089. 
 

### 
 

To obtain other news releases from Zumbro Valley Mental Health Center, visit 
www.zumbromhc.org/news/news-releases.html. 
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